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MRS Gillian Russell
1 / 20 Clifford AVE
Fair light NSW 2094

RE: DA2024/1249 - 0 East Esplanade MANLY NSW 2095

Hi. Great idea to bring your business to the wharf. I used to be a Penguin warden. We had
several nests under the wharf and it was a great attraction for the area. The only mainland
penguins in NSW. I just thought that it would be wonderful if the area beneath the wharf was
such that it might encourage them back. You might even be able to have Taronga Zoo help as
they removed the last chicks a few years back. They did this as the mother appeared to have
died. They don't mind the noise and are fascinating to watch. It would be a win, win
proposition. They are dying out because of fox predators and I'd guess that would not be the
case in that location. Please consider it. Many thanks. Gillian Russell




